
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Please mark your calendars to help celebrate 
our upcoming Teacher Appreciation Week (TAW) 
from ​May 6th to May 10th!​ Our theme is 
“Under the Sea.” 
 
Ways students and parents can participate: 
 
Mon. 5/6​ - Bring a flower(s) for your teacher. 
Tues. 5/7​ - Bring in Parent Note of Thanks card. 
Wed. 5/8​ - Class keepsake (done in class) 

                 presented to teachers. 
Thur. 5/9​ - Potluck Luncheon for Teachers and 

                 Staff. (Please sign up on Konstella.) 
Fri. 5/10​ - Bring a gift for teachers. 

          - Dessert Day for Teachers and Staff. 
                 (Please sign up on Konstella.) 

 
 
Instructions for ​Parent Note of Thanks​ card. 
This year we are asking for ​parents​ to share 
their appreciation by writing a note. 
  
1. Cut along the dotted line below and have 

your child color the picture. 
2. Fold in half on solid line. 
3. Parents,​ please write a note of thanks for 

your child’s teacher on inside of card. 
4. Bring the card to school to present to your 

teacher on ​Tuesday, May 7​th​. 
 
For any questions, please contact 
   ​tawchair@brookvalepta.com​.  
You may access links to signups on 
   BrookvalePTA.com. 
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   You’re a STAR 
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